
………Detach here……………………………………………………………………….............
Mixed Blessings Coach Trip – 12th May 2020

Your Name/s……………………………………………………………………………

Your telephone number…………………………………………………………..

Name of emergency contact …………………………………………………..

Tel. No. of emergency contact …………………………………………………

I enclose  £………….

Jan Lancaster Memorial Coach Trip
to

Caen Hill Lock Flight 
and

Whitehall Garden Centre
Chippenham

Tuesday 12th May 2020

Depart from the Lantern car park 9:00a.m. Return 5:00p.m.

To book a seat, complete the form below and return to
Derek Baker    Tel. 01202 888241

Mixed Blessing 
Members

£5
Non-members

£10

This trip is made in memory of Jan Lancaster, a 
much loved member of  Mixed Blessings, and 

subsidised by a legacy from her will.



About the Jan Lancaster Memorial Coach Trip to Wiltshire
You may wonder why this trip is so inexpensive. Well, the reason is that it 
has been subsidised using part of the legacy left to Mixed Blessings by Jan 
Lancaster, so I hope you will give Jan a thought as you enjoy the day. 
Coach seats are unallocated, so if you want to sit in a particular place, I 
suggest you arrive in good time in order to nab it.
This is the approximate timetable for the visit:

9:00 Leave Lantern Car park
11:00 Arrive at Whitehall Garden Centre
1:00 Leave the garden centre and travel to Caen Hill Locks 
(pronounced ‘cane’ by the way)
3:00 Leave for journey home
5:00 Arrive back at the Lantern.

Timings are only approximate because journey times may alter due to 
traffic conditions and we may choose to stay longer inside if the weather is 
wet.
There will be a toilet on board the coach, but I think you should consider it 
an emergency facility. The Hub will be open before we depart so you will 
be able to use the facilities in there.
There is a lovely café at the Garden Centre called the Lavender Tea Rooms 
if you wish to purchase your lunch there. You could bring your own packed 
lunch, but be aware that the coach will not be staying with us at the 
garden centre. There are benches at Caen Hill Locks where you could eat a 
picnic lunch.
I hope you have a lovely day. If you have any questions, just ask.

Derek


